
From: Catherine McNicoll
To: 'Info, Aging' <info@aging.sc.gov>

Watson, Dale <dwatson@aging.sc.gov>
Date: 7/17/2018 2:49:45 PM

Subject: RE: FOIA Request (Mountainview Nursing)

I’m contacting the attorney, not his law clerk to inform him that we never received the physical copy. I am betting it 
went to the Ombudsman at the Department of Administration. I will also let him know that he can resend his request 
to the correct address.
 
Dale, we will need to set a time to discuss what we can and cannot respond to in this request.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Info, Aging [mailto:info@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 2:43 PM
 
To: Watson, Dale ; Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: FW: FOIA Request (Mountainview Nursing)
 
I just happened to click on the “Junk” e-mail tab on our general account to clean it out and came across this 
message. They used an outdated e-mail address AND the wrong physical address, so I doubt we’ve received the 
snail mail version either.
 
Hank
 
From: Matt Foss [mailto:mattfoss.akimlaw@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Friday, June 29, 2018 10:07 AM
 
To: Askus, Aging <askus@aging.sc.gov>
 
Subject: FOIA Request (Mountainview Nursing)
 
Good morning:
 
Please find enclosed a FOIA (Freedom of Information Act) request from the Anastopoulo Law Firm as it concerns our client's incident for 
any and all materials.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. The Video/ Audio File/ Docs can be sent via Mail, Email, CD, or MP3, whichever is 
cheaper and of better quality.
 
 
Thank you,
 
Matt

 
--
 
Matt Foss
 
Law Clerk to J. Camden Hodge, Esq.
Anastopoulo Law Firm LLC
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32 Ann Street | Charleston, SC 29403
Tel: 843-614-8888 | Fax: 843-494-5536
www.akimlawfirm.com | MattFoss.AkimLaw@gmail.com 
Office Locations: Charleston | N. Charleston | Florence | Greenville
Appointment Only : Myrtle Beach | Columbia | Orangeburg | Allendale | Wilmington, NC

NOTICE: This email contains information belonging to Anastopoulo Law Firm, LLC.
 
This message is intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed and
 
may contain information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the 
reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately reply to this message or notify us by 
telephone at 800-313-2546 and delete the message.
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